SURPLUS PROPERTY ADMINISTRATION
Washington 25, D, C.
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Nr, C. 1. Pﬂtiﬂﬁ, President
The University of Tulsa
Tulse, Oklahoma

Dear Mr. Pontius:

This is in reference to your letter of October 15, which
was misdirected in the mail and has recently reached our
office. We regret the delay, but hope this information
will be of value to you.

The disposal of surplus house trailers and demountable
houses 1s the responsibility of the Natiomal Housing Ade
ministration, fThat Agency has recently announced a pro-
gram to aid the educational institutions in the housing
of veterans, A reserve of 10,000 units will be made
available to universities and eolleges as well as to muni-
cipalitiss for veterans and their families,

It is suggested that you communicate with the Regional

Office, National Housing Administration, Dallas s Texas
for detailed information,

Sincerely yours,

W. Stuart Symington
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